From: Nason, Wesley P
To: Sen. Anna MacKinnon

Subject: Alaska must honor its commitments

Date: Friday, May 04, 2018 9:49:22 AM

Dear Senator Mackinnon,

As an Alaskan who knows that responsible resource development drives my employer's business and the Alaskan economy, I was shocked by the Governor's decision to not honor the exploration incentives promised by the State.

We now have an opportunity to restore confidence in the good faith dealings of the State by passing HB 331.

As an Alliance Emeritus Board Member, the number one legislative priority for the Alliance this year was to get the tax credits paid. HB 331 is the best way to accomplish this.

Please support the bill.

Best Regards,

W. P. (Wes) Nason

Pipeline Construction Group Lead | Michael Baker International

3900 C Street, Suite 900 | Anchorage | Alaska | 99503-5963

Tel Direct: +907.273.1624 | Mobile: +907.227.1802

Tel Switchboard: +907.273.1600 | Fax: +907.273.1699

Wesley.Nason@mbakercorp.com | www.mbakercorp.com